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Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Sir: 
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January 6, 1948 

Thank you for your report of the reception 

of this station's special DX broadcast during the early 

morning hours of December 29, 1947. 

Your report was correct, and this letter is 

to serve as verification,. 

Good luck in your DXing. 

Very truly yours, 

(-James Joint 
Chief Engineer 
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